
To whom it may concern. My name is Alan Niebuhr. I manage a property my family short-term rents in 
Narragansett since 2012.  I know my neighbors, they call if they have any difficulties with guests. I jump 
right on any problem and resolve it immediately.  I am in a wonderful neighborhood where I know and 
trust my neighbors.  The wording in our VRBO listing explicitly states our expectations for guests and 
that the neighbors all have my number.  It’s been years since any neighbor has called me about a guest.   
 
Besides offering families a great stay we also employ the services of a house cleaner, landscapers, pool 
cleaner, various maintenance and trades people.   Our  guests use local grocery stores, retail stores and 
diners. We also have donated hundreds of dollars to the local food shelter.  
 
I say all this because it is my belief we are an asset to our neighborhood and community.  We 
should be valued members of Narragansett and yet I feel my family is being persecuted out of 
business.   
 
Regards, 
Alan Niebuhr  
 
 
 


